
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAMPLE - SPEED DETECTION NOTICE 

The vehicle pictured was photographed exceeding 
the posted speed limit in the Town of Paradise. 
 
This is a speed detection notice, NOT a ticket. 
There is no fine or penalty.  
 
This notice is being issued in the interest of road 
safety. The Town of Paradise is participating in a 
traffic camera pilot project with the Government of 
Newfoundland and Labrador, in an effort to reduce 
speeding. 
 
Reducing speed prevents injuries, collisions and 
fatalities. Adhering to the rules of the road 
improves quality of life for residents in our 
community. 
 
This is a reminder to obey posted speed limits. If 
you were not operating the photographed vehicle at 
the time the violation was captured, please advise 
the driver. 

 

NOTICE – THIS IS NOT A TICKET 

Location of Speed Camera: Notice # 000112 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vehicle License Plate: P23 BTX 

Date and Time Observed: 2023-03-15 09:22:43 

Posted Speed Limit: 40 km/hr 

Vehicle Speed: 67 km/hr 

Location of Speed Camera: Carlisle Dr., Paradise 

Direction: East 
 

 

Drive safe. It is up to you, and anyone who drives your vehicle, to obey the rules of the road. 
 

Visit us at: www.paradise.ca to learn more about the Traffic Camera Pilot Project. 
For questions, contact: meo@paradise.ca. 
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